
    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paediatric Educators’ Special Interest Group 
 

Call for abstracts! 
 

PEdSIG Winter Meeting  
 

Thursday 29th November 2018 

The Whittington Hospital, London  
 

Theme: Developing the Paediatric Educator 
 

We invite you to submit abstracts to be considered for oral and 

poster presentations at our Winter Meeting. Submissions are 

particularly welcome around the theme of “Developing the Paediatric 

Educator” but all quality work related to paediatric education will be 

considered. There will be prizes for the best oral and poster 

presentations. Word limit 200 

 

Email abstracts (or any queries) to contactpedsig@gmail.com 

 

Deadline: 7th October 2018 
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